

Chair: Dr. Greg O'Leary Superintendent of Schools (Interim): Terry Hall

Families of CDLI,

The distance learning team invites you to join us for the CDLI virtual Family-Teacher conferences, which will take place on Thursday, December 7th, from 12:30 pm - 5:30 pm. Parents/Guardians can schedule appointments using the online platform Optis. Please follow the link below:

http://www.parentinterviews.com/cdli

Parent/guardian instructions on how to schedule appointments can be found here:

https://help.parentinterviews.com/docs/parents/.

Please be sure to pick an appointment time after you have created your account and added your child to that account. An email with your schedule will be emailed to you automatically.

If you choose a video appointment, a schedule with a link will be sent to your email, OR
you can log in to your Optis account and join directly from there. In each situation, click
the "Join Meeting" link.

A virtual meeting room has been created for this appointment



 If you choose a phone appointment, the teacher will call the number that you entered when creating your Optis account.

If you have any questions or need any assistance scheduling appointments, please contact Mondella Harding mondellaharding@nlesd.ca (709) 729-5063.

The Distance Learning Team